
 

  

 
Friday 2nd February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

“Watch Me Learn” – Friday 23rd February 

You are invited to watch your children learn “Reading” during a half an hour session which will take place on 

Friday 23rd February. For Foundation Stage this session will be a 20 minutes Phonics lesson. 

The sessions will run as follows: 

Foundation Stage & Year 5/6 

• 8.45am-  Parents will meet in the hall for a short briefing 

• 9.00 am - Lesson time 

• 9.30am to 10.00am - Discussion with the teachers in the hall 

 

Year 3/4  

• 9.30am-  Parents will meet in the hall for a short briefing 

• 9.45 am - Lesson time 

• 10.15am to 10.45am - Discussion with the teachers in the hall 

 

KS1 

• 10.15am-  Parents will meet in the hall for a short briefing 

• 10.30am - Lesson time 

• 11.00am to 11.30am - Discussion with the teachers in the hall 

 

Places are limited to 10 parents per class. If you would like to join your child, please select the sessions on 

Scopay. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Rathbone 

Principal 
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